==z Diverse Dimensions at Arts/Harmony Hall
Regional Center Summer (June 1 to July 24, 2015) 2015

This June CHAL artists and CHAW faculty have the fabulous opportunity to exhibit work at one of the
most lovely art galleries in the Washington DC Metro region - Arts/Harmony Hall Regional Center.

Arts/Harmony Hall is managed by the Maryland-National Capitol Park and Planning Commission and
supported by a grant from the Maryland State Arts Council. The Art Gallery, with over 200

linear feet of wall space has been specifically designed as a fine art Space and allows for

a variety of sizes and media to be exhibited successfully. It is equipped with track lighting

and a separate climate control system, as well as having a number of covered pedestals for

3 dimensional works. Over 5,000 people a year visit this gallery.

Director of Arts/Harmony Hall Regional Center, Stuart Diekmeyer, will curate
the exhibition.

There is not a fee for this show. Send your digital files to
Stuart.Diekmeyer@pgparks.com

Please mark the email in the subject line - CHAL Diverse Dimensions.

CHAL Artists and CHAW Faculty can submit up to ten pieces of art either in a
series of work or individual pieces. We especially encourage artists to submit
three-dimensional pieces, as the gallery lends itself to 3-d work.

All types of artwork will be considered. CHAL’s Diverse Dimensions is an exhibition to highlight all
sizes of art both large and small. Our winning application highlighted that CHAL members present

artwork from a wide circle of art medium, and that art comes in many sizes, colors, materials and
subject matter.

Artists can submit work that has been part of past CHAL shows, since this is an
exhibition to highlight our BEST work. We ask that you follow CHAL policy
regarding work be created in the past 3 years.

The Deadline March 30, 2015

Notification of Artists April 30, 2015

Delivery* Arts Harmony Hall will coordinate a pick up of art at CHAW.
Opening Reception Saturday, June 6, 2015 3 to 5 pm

Sponsored by Harmony Hall

10701 Livingston Road,

Fort Washington, Maryland 20744
Pick Up July 25, 2015



